
Harvard Parks and Rec 
Meeting Notes – 04/01/2013 

Hapgood Library 
7:30 pm 

 
 Commission Members: John Lee, BJ Pessia, Anne McWaters 
 Guests: Nick Walker, Todd Currie, Bill Johnson 
 
Boat Lottery 
143 Canoe/Kayak signed up  - 100 available 
18 Cove Mooring  signed up - 16 available 
31 Outer Moorings signed up  - 19 available 
19 Slips 
 
Update on new Waterfront Director 
-Ally Luck is still interested, but P&R has to talk with Town Hall about salary requirements 
-Bill Johnson found an email from April 2012 detailing salary and is forwarding it on to P&R 

members  Step 1 is $19.47, Step 2 is $19.91, Step 3 is $20.36 
 
Finalize signage for pond 
-BJ Pessia brought the mock-up of the parking lot with all signage noted.  Commission made 

some changes. 
-Change to the Sheep Island wording:  Sheep Island Residents Only.  Parking Sticker 
Required.  

 -No Parking This Side   
 
Nick Walker 
-Has been researching lighting detector for the beach: StormWise Lightning Detector  
   -Detects lightning  30 miles – 100 miles away 
   -Solar powered - $250, power booster - $25 
   -Nick will take care of install for his Senior project 
   -Budget: under $350 
  - John Lee made a motion to approve the purchase. The motion was seconded and approved. 
 
Vote on final wording for Town Meeting article 
-BJ to present article at Town Meeting on Saturday. John and Anne will be in attendance as well. 
-If parking is brought up, defer to the Police Chief 
-Anne moved that we approve the final wording of Article 33 Chapter 13 for the Town Meeting 
as submitted back to Parks and Rec by Tim Bragan.  Motion approved. 
 
Hershey Track 
-Info is on the website.  Anne to email David Bell regarding changing date of one meet. 
 
Apple Blossom 
-May 18 – can they use library field 
 



John moved to go into Executive Session 
Beach personal hiring 
 
Meeting Adjourned:  10:20pm 


